
From: Joint Office <enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk>
Subject: Fwd: Draft Modification Report 0296 - Facilitating a Supply Point Enquiry Service for Non-Domestic Supply Points

Date: 19 November 2010 10:16:45 GMT

From: 
Date: 18 November 2010 13:58:25 GMT
To: "Joint Office" <enquiries@gasgovernance.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Draft Modification Report 0296 - Facilitating a Supply Point Enquiry Service for Non-Domestic Supply Points

Dear Sirs,
As a medium-sized industrial  user with both DM and NDM sites, BOC is pleased to reiterate its support for Mod 0296, which it sees as a common-sense way of improving 
competition in the gas marketplace.
 
Kind regards
 
Chris Webb
Utilities Manager - UK & Ireland
 

BOC Limited| Operations Centre | Bawtry Road | Brinsworth | Rotherham S60 5NT
 
www.linde.com | chris.webb@boc.com
 
Sent from The BOC Group Limited, registered in England and Wales No. 22096, or from its subsidiary, BOC Limited, registered in England and Wales No. 
337663 - members of The Linde Group. Registered office of both companies - The Priestley Centre, 10 Priestley Road, Surrey Research Park, Guildford, 
Surrey, GU2 7XY, England.
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